

Broughton Primary School: 15.09.2025

Wk 08/09/2025		
	Attendance	Unauthorised
Catbells	94.4%	0.0%
Haystacks	96.45%	2.9%
Barrow	100.0%	0.0%
Dodd	90.95%	1.43%
Blencathra	97.5%	0.0%
Skiddaw	100.0%	0.0%
Whole School	96.43%	0.86%

Friday 12/09/2025		
	Golden Sweatshirt	
Reception	Frankie Basnett	
Year 1	Jack Edger	
Year 2	Maggie Rourke	
Year 3	Anais Johnston	
Year 4	Niamh Shaw	
Year 5	Ollie Shaw	
Year 6	Aliyah Richardson	

Dear Parents/Carers

Strive for Five & Attendance Champions:

Congratulations to Year 5 who were last week's Strive for Five reading challenge winners with 100%. Fantastic work – well done! Our Attendance Champions were Years 3 and 6 who both had 100% attendance last week.

Parents Evening appointments:

From 3.20pm this afternoon, Parents Evening appointments can be made by following the red link below. Face-to-face appointments for parents of pupils in <u>Year 1 to Year 6</u> will take place on Monday 20th October from 1.30-6pm and will be held in the school hall. Virtual appointments will be offered on Tuesday 21st October from 3.30-6pm.

Mrs Johnston would like to offer all Reception parents a face-to-face appointment as this will be the first formal Parents Evening appointment for your child. She will offer appointments from 1.30-6pm on Monday 20th October and from 1.30 – 6pm on Tuesday 21st October.

<u>ALL</u> appointments (including face-to-face appointments) should be booked online by visiting the school site address, which works on a first-come, first-served basis:

broughtonprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk

You will be able to make bookings up to 4pm on Friday 10th October when the window to make appointments will close. Appointments will be based around your child's transition into their new class, rather than academic progress and will be strictly allocated ten-minute slots (including face-to-face appointments) which will ensure that it is fair for all parents.



KABS Pyjama day:

All children are welcome to pay a donation to attend school in their PJs, onesies and slippers on Friday 26th September. Any money raised by our parent committee KABS, will go directly back to the children to go towards some treats throughout the school year.



School photos:

Heidi, our school photographer, will be in school this Wednesday to take individual and sibling photographs. If you would like your child to have their photograph taken with a sibling that is not yet at school age, you are most welcome to come over to the school hall from 8.15am to have the photos taken. The side gate will be open and you can enter the hall by walking through Reception outdoor area (we will put some signage in place).

Dates for your diary Autumn 1:

Class Dojo has updated their system to allow us to post upcoming events on the Dojo story pages. It also allows us to provide reminder alerts as we approach the event which we feel will be helpful. I will however continue to list events on the newsletter:

- Wednesday 17th September 8.30am Individual and family photographs
- Friday 26th September: KABS Pyjama day
- Thursday 2nd October 6.45pm KABS AGM meeting in The Punch Bowl. All welcome.
- Wednesday 15th October: Times Tables Rockstar day. Children in Years 1 6 can attend school dressed as rockstars.
- Monday 20th October 1.30-6pm Face-to-face Parents Evening appointments.
- Tuesday 21st October 3.30-5.30pm Virtual Parents Evening appointments
- Wednesday 22nd October 9.30am Harvest Service in Christchurch All welcome!
- Thursday 23rd October KABS Halloween disco More info to follow...
- Friday 24th October Break up for half-term

Kind regards,

A. Bewsher

Mrs A Bewsher - Headteacher

LEARNING FOR LIFE TRUST